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Tartu,29 December2023

Dear President Barbera,

Please accept my sincere congratulations on the occasion of being elected to the position of the
President of the Constitutional Court of ltaly. On behalf of myself and all the justices of the
Supreme Court of Estonia I wish you every success in your new role. Please forward our
congratulations also to Prof. Franco Modugno, Prof. Giulio Prosperetti and Dr. Giovanni
Amoroso for being appointed as the Vice Presidents of your Court.

Please accept, President Barbera, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice

Supreme Court of Estonia
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